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3GPP2 CORRESPONDENCE 

13 December 2002 
 

Mr. Steve Dennett 
Chair, 3GPP2 Steering Committee 
Motorola Corp. 
1900 W. Winchester Rd 
Libertyville, Illinois  60048-5344 
USA 
Tel: +1-847-523-6868 
S.Dennett@motorola.com 
  

 
Chairman of ETSI Project Broadband Radio Access Networks 
Jamshid Khun-Jush, Dr.-Ing. 
Ericsson Eurolab Deutschland GmbH 
Ericsson Research, Corporate Unit 
Neumeyerstr. 50 
D-90411 Nürnberg 
Germany 
Tel: +49 911 2551260 / Fax +49 911 2551961 
Email: jamshid.khun-jush@eed.ericsson.se 
 
Chairman of High Speed Wireless Access Committee of MMAC-PC 
Masahiro Umehira, Dr. 
Wireless Systems Innovation Laboratory 
NTT Network Innovation Laboratories 
Yokosuka 
Japan 
Tel: +81-468-59-3547   FAX: +81-468-55-1497 
Email: umehira@wslab.ntt.co.jp 
 
Chairman of IEEE 802.11 
Stuart J. Kerry, Mr. 
Philips Semiconductors, Inc 
San Jose 
USA 
Tel: +148 408 474 7356  FAX: +148 408 474 7247 
Email: stuart.kerry@philips.com  
 
 
Subject:  Interim Response to ETSI-MMAC Liason on WLAN Interworking 
 
Dear Dr. Khun-Jush, Dr. Umehira, and Mr. Kerry, 
 
3GPP2 is very pleased to have received the liaison from ETSI and MMAC dated 25 July 2002 
concerning WLAN interworking.  
 
We note that ETSI and MMAC have been joined by IEEE 802 now to form the Wireless LAN 
Interworking Group (WIG). 
 
3GPP2 is continuing their discussion and work on this topic, but we wish to offer this interim 
response.  We intend to provide a more complete response to all parts of your liaison soon. 
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We are very interested in pursuing WLAN interworking efforts with the WIG, and look forward to 
cooperation with the WIG and with 3GPP to achieve these goals.  We believe it is in the interest of 
all 3GPP and 3GPP2 operators to be able to allow their customers to interwork with their home 
network via a WLAN access environment, and that the same WLAN must be able to 
simultaneously service customers of both sets of operators. 
 
We have informally received the WIG baseline document (BRAN30d135r1) and are reviewing it 
as part of our work on WLAN interworking, as it is the enhanced version of the work you sent us in 
your liaison of 25 July 2002. 
 
We look forward to further communication and cooperation on this timely subject. 
 
Best regards, 

Steve Dennett 
Steve Dennett 
Chair, 3GPP2 Steering Committee 
 
Copy to: 
 Niels Peter Skov Andersen Chair, 3GPP TSG-SA NPA001@email.mot.com  
 Henry Cuschieri   3GPP2 Secretariat hcuschieri@tia.eia.org  
 Mr. Richard Robinson  Chair, 3GPP2 TSG-S rrobin01@sprintspectrum.com  
  


